
 

 
H1 FY2021 Results presentation details 

 
 

3 February 2021, Melbourne: Praemium advises that it will release its half-year results for the 2021 
financial year on Wednesday 10 February 2021. 

 

A webcast of our results presentation will be available via the Open Briefing website at: 

https://webcast.openbriefing.com/7125/ 

 

The results presentation will commence at 9.30am, with the webcast open 15 minutes prior to the 
start of the presentation.  Alternatively, the webcast can be viewed on-demand via the Open 
Briefing website from 10 February 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Document approved by the Company Secretary of Praemium Limited 

For further information contact Paul Gutteridge, Company Secretary, Ph: 1800 571 881 

 

About Praemium (ASX: PPS): Praemium is a global leader in the provision of technology platforms for managed 

accounts, investment administration and financial planning. Praemium services in excess of 300,000 investor 

accounts covering over $140 billion in funds globally for more than 1,000 financial institutions and intermediaries, 

including some of the world’s largest financial institutions.  
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